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4th Grade Math: We continue to learn 
about fractions in class. Students are 
learning how to change a mixed number 
into an improper fraction, equivalent 
fractions, and adding and subtracting 
fractions with a different denominator. 
We will add decimals this week to our 
studies. Keep up the good work!  

Reading: Third graders read the novel 
The Chocolate Touch and fourth graders 
The Underworlds in class. We are 
currently working on our Book cover 
“sequel” projects that students will share 
with you at conferences.  

Science/Social Studies: We completed 
our light unit this week and will move 
onto sound this week in Science.  

Writing: Students completed their 
personal narratives in class. I am very 
pleased with their work! This week, we 
will begin our informational writing unit. 

Thank you! Thank you for a wonderful 
Halloween party for our students. They 
really enjoyed themselves.   

Our Learning

Assignment Notebooks
 * Please review and sign your 
students assignment notebooks 
each night and help them 
remember to bring them back to 
school. We fill these out at the end 
of each day. Thank you! 

* On Friday, we will use the beans 
from our garden beds to make 
soup in a crock pot for tasting. If 
you would like to provide 
additional ingredients, please sign 
up here. Thank you! 

* 11/8 Soup Tasting in class.  
* 11/11 Veterans Day Assembly 

8:15am 
* 11/14 MPAC Mawlid & Literacy 

Night

Soup Day

Future Dates

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0B4DA8A828A4FC1-soup
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1GO2TdbtGlCVJKHfABTHm43kV7DF1m5A4mtBz4IhSE8s/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1GO2TdbtGlCVJKHfABTHm43kV7DF1m5A4mtBz4IhSE8s/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0B4DA8A828A4FC1-soup

